Ski Trail Report (Gary Bergen)

Permission to groom the golf course with ski trails was granted through contact with Farrol
Asham on Nov 29th 2022. The golf course prefers that the skiers enter from around the north
side of the clubhouse.

First grooming was done on Dec 25th proving about 6 km of trail

The trail head sign was put in place in mid January just to the North side of the clubhouse.
Jon Phipps has volunteered to run the groomer as needed and has groomed the golf course

several times. We are grateful for his help and | have occasionally coordinated with him to keep
the trails groomed.



